
Dear Senators 
 
I'm writing today to ask you to oppose HB 3212. This bill essentially allows individuals or businesses to 
ignore the law if it just doesn't suit them, by requiring the community to compensate them or waive the 
unwanted regulation. 
 
If this is the kind of legislation that makes sense for Oregon, you might as well go home because it 
makes the legislature irrelevant. Why craft laws for the common good to protect people, animals, our 
environment if we sign into law that it applies only some of the time? 
 
Barbara Richard 
Ashland, OR 

 


